
From: Audrey 
Sent: March 5, 2021 11:52 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: t.fortini@brampton.ca 
Subject: Please oppose Highway 413 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

To Our Regional Councillors, 

I hope I am not too late to have my voice heard. 

I am a parent in Brampton and have seen our green city be taken over by urban sprawl.  We are 
a growing city and there is a need in some areas, but it has to be done responsibly.  

Highway 413 is not responsible.  It will only save commuters a couple of minutes at best, 
while destroying 400 acres of the Greenbelt, increasing greenhouse gas emissions and harming 
our health with more air pollution.  All this with a cost to me, a taxpayer, of $6 billion.  This cost 
does not include the impact of poor air quality which is an increase in hospitalizations and sick 
days for people with breathing problems.  Peel Region has declared a Climate Emergency.  As 
such, I urge you to support a full Federal Environmental Assessment and not to begin work until 
we know what impact building this highway will have.  

I urge you to consider my plea on behalf of my child's future. 

Regards, 
Audrey Partington 

March 5, 2021

18.42-1

mailto:zzg-council@peelregion.ca
mailto:nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca
mailto:t.fortini@brampton.ca
18140
Received Stamp

18140
Receipt Recommended


	From: Audrey <oddcivic@gmail.com>  Sent: March 5, 2021 11:52 PM To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca> Cc: t.fortini@brampton.ca Subject: Please oppose Highway 413



